TELEPHONE

August 3, 2016

BY UTC WEB PORTAL

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Mr. King:

Re:  Docket No. UT-160876 - 2016 ETC Certification
and Reports - Request for Certification Pursuant
to WAC 480-123-060 and 47 C.F.R. § 54.314 —
Amended Reports

Under covering letter dated July 1, 2016, Western Wahkiakum County
Telephone Company (“Company”) filed with the Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission (“Commission”) certifications and reports that are specified
in WAC 480-123-060, WAC 480-123-070 and WAC 480-123-080.

As a result of its review of the above-mentioned reports, the Commission
Staff has requested that revised reports be submitted. Accordingly, accompanying this
letter for filing in the above-referenced docket is a revised version of the above-
mentioned reports, amended in accordance with the Commission Staff request.
Sincerely,

e T Yl

Steven M. Appelo
President

Accompany document
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